
   
 

   
 

 
                                                                         
 
Exciting news!  
Covenant House Vancouver is happy to invite old and new volunteers in for our annual Thank-A-Thon 
program! 
 
Covenant House Vancouver exists for young people aged 16 - 24 who have fled unstable and unsafe 
living conditions, those who have been forced from their homes or those who have aged out of foster 
care. 
 
How many ways can we say thank you to those who help our youth? 
If you can spare 2 hours of your time, we can guarantee you a fun and rewarding experience with 
Thank-A-Thon.  Last year, our amazing Thank-A-Thon volunteers called and thanked over 10,000 
donors for their gift. 
 
Our Thank-A-Thon nights are filled with positivity and high energy volunteers eager to make a 
difference.  We promise that by the end of the night, you will not only have learned more about 
Covenant House Vancouver, but you will have positively impacted the life of a young person. 
 
When do we say Thanks? 
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Mon/Tue 4 5  Mon/Tue 4 5  Mon/Tue 1 2 
Wed/Thur 13 14  Wed/Thur 13 14  Wed/Thur 10 11 
Wed/Thur 20 21      Mon/Tue 15 16 
Mon/Tue 25 26      Wed/Thur 24 25 

        Mon/Tue 29 30 
 
Our Thank-A-Thons are held at our 575 Drake Street location from  
5:00-7:00pm on the evenings mentioned above. 
 
If you are interested in saying “Thank You”, please contact Tobi Newman at 604-639-8939 or 
volunteer@covenanthousebc.org. 
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